
APE Lit. & Comp. Class Activities and Assignments 
Weeks 17 & 18 (December 5-16, 2016) 

 
Monday, December 5, 2016:  Students shared their study guide work with the teacher for points and then 

the class discussed various theme topics in A Doll House.  As homework, students are to review the play 

and its themes in preparation for the timed essay test that will be given in class tomorrow. 

 

Tuesday, December 6, 2016:  Students completed a timed essay task over A Doll House.  There is no 

homework in AP English this evening. 

 

Wednesday, December 7, 2016:  Students began a video study of Tess of the D'Urbervilles.  Students 

took notes over the narrative as they viewed.  There is no homework in AP English this evening. 

 

Thursday, December 8, 2016:  Students continued their video study of Tess of the D'Urbervilles.  Students 

took notes over the narrative as they viewed.  There is no homework in AP English this evening. 

 

Friday, December 9, 2016:  Students continued their video study of Tess of the D'Urbervilles.  Students 

took notes over the narrative as they viewed.  There is no homework in AP English this weekend. 

 

Monday, December 12, 2016:  Students completed their video study of Tess of the 

D'Urbervilles.  Students finished all note-taking over the narrative.  Any student who will be in class 

tomorrow needs to review all notes in preparation for a quiz over the video that will be given in class 

tomorrow.  Students who will not be taking the quiz have completed the semester and have no homework 

over the break other than the optional winter assignment for bonus points. 

 

Tuesday, December 13, 2016:  Students who attended this day of class took the quiz over Tess of the 

D'Urbervilles, then reviewed the study packet for the semester exam.  Students then went through their 

notebooks with the teacher to achieve full organization.  Any student who will be taking the semester exam 

is to review the study packet.  Other students have no homework this evening. 

 

Wednesday, December 14, 2016:  Students who attended class on this day selected a work to begin 

studying together and began reading.  There is no homework in AP English this evening other than review 

of the study packet for students who will be taking the semester exam. 

 

Thursday, December 15, 2016:  Students completed the short study they began in class 

yesterday.  Students who will be taking the semester exam for this course are to continue reviewing 

material in the study packet.  All other students have no homework other than the optional winter 

assignment for bonus points. 

 

Friday, December 16, 2016:  Students in periods 3, 5, & 7 completed their semester exam for AP 

English.  There is no homework other than the optional winter assignment for bonus points. 

 


